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71 N. Pleasant View Rd.
Sanatoga, PA \$0-353 383

Dear Mr. Baldassari:

Thank you for your letter of April 16, 1979, in which you
expressed concern that there was an inadequate supply of
water for the Limerick Nuclear Power Plant, and made some
requests relative to the inciiant at Three Mile Island Unit 2.

1 am forwarding your letter to Mr. Chase R. Stephens, Chief,
Docketing and Service Branch, Office of the Secretary, so that
it can be included in the docket £file for both facilities. -
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